November 13, 1934

Dr. Alfred Rehder
The Arnold Arboretum
Jamaica Plain, Yass.

Dear Dr, Rehder:

This will acknowledge with thanks,
the =afe arrival of the box of herbarium mi-
terial which you sent us on Hovemher 8th., 1In
checking through the collection I found many
gpecimens which will be of value to us,

We shal)l be glad to send you sneci-
mene of recently introduced nlants in exchaznre,
Ae I mentioned before, however, we are not nre-
ﬁared to do this at the present time,

} Yours sincerely,

!
!

E. L. Yammerer
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